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Enagás is operating normally after implementing its 
coronavirus Contingency Plan 

Madrid, March 11th 2020. Enagás is operating normally after activating its coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Contingency Plan and adopting additional measures in line with the Spanish Ministry of Health and the 

Community of Madrid recommendations.  

The company has registered one positive case of infection involving an employee at its Madrid head office 

and has proceeded to close the floor of the building where he worked, as well as a number of common 

spaces as a preventive measure. Employees from that part of the building are now working from their 

homes.  

Since the declaration of a situation of “reinforced containment" by the Ministry of Health and the 

Community of Madrid on Monday, 9 March, the company has activated its Contingency Plan to ensure the 

normal operation of its facilities and gas infrastructure. The company is encouraging teleworking among 

its employees, in addition to flexibility and staggered working hours.  

In cases where the physical presence of employees is essential to guarantee the continuity of the 

operation, the Contingency Plan includes specific measures such as staff mobilisation, reorganisation of 

shifts and reserves, intensification of cleaning and disinfection, coordination with contingency plans 

implemented by critical service contractors, and identification and acquisition of critical material, among 

other actions. 

In recent weeks, the company has been providing employees with updated information on preventive 

protection and hygiene measures, and a direct communication channel has been opened with the 

company's medical service for specific queries.  

Following the guidelines given by the health authorities, Enagás has already restricted the travel of its 

employees as far as possible, and has also postponed scheduled events, training courses and in-house 

conferences involving travel, and has recommended that face-to-face meetings be avoided and replaced 

with video-conferencing. 

The Gas System is functioning normally and the planned operation plans are being followed. 
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